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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2009 11:19 AM
To: 'Jonas, Mark'
Cc: mark@borsuk.com; Syrstad, Eric
Subject: RE: Extension Request - Borsuk 540188, RO0000266

Mark, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the Site Investigation Report for the above referenced case is 
extended to September 30, 2009. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Jonas, Mark [mailto:mjonas@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 4:39 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: mark@borsuk.com; Syrstad, Eric 
Subject: Extension Request - Borsuk 540188, RO0000266 
 
Dear Jerry: 
Due to delays outside of our control, specifically offsite access issues and exceedingly 
slow processing of the encroachment permit by the City of Oakland, we request an 
extension for submittal of the Site Investigation Report to September 30, 2009.   
 
Thanks to you we were able to resolve the offsite access issue associated with the 
proposed monitoring well, by using an existing monitoring well for characterization.  The 
City of Oakland took months to process the encroachment permit.  At this point, we are 
close to initiating field work. 
 
Please contact me if you would like to discuss this issue further. 
 
Sincerely, 

Mark Jonas 
Mark Jonas, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, Inc. 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, California  94608 
510/420-3307 direct 
510/420-9170 fax 
 
www.CRAworld.com 
 


